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                  20th November, 2017 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 

 
Thank you for your Office’s response over the corruption of the system and subsequent 

abuse of disabled children caused by it. Unfortunately you have already referred the 
matter to the Department of Education, who then referred to the Department of Health, 
who then referred me to others including the Regulator of my profession.  

     
I am a bit confused as to why you would like me to go through the same process again, 
particularly as the Department of Education would have a clear conflict of interest as 

they failed the child so completely. 
 

I asked you to answer a question as to why the system has ignored the complaint of 
child abuse and why no investigation into the actions of Hertfordshire County Council 
and its departments, the Government and its departments and the Privy Council has 

taken place, seemingly covering up child abuse. Clearly from the chronology of my 
website you can see that nobody wants to give answers. This is one of the main reasons 
for this abuse of disabled children - because nobody wants to take responsibility and 

prefer to cover it up instead. This is just wrong and needs to change. 
 

Please could you send me all the paperwork that has been generated by my complaints 
to yourself, including e-mails and any meetings, so that I can get a clear picture as to 
who has been involved and what their roles have been. 

 
You are in breach of your own code of conduct which has cost Ministers their jobs. 

Please can I have details of your complaints procedure and details on how to get an 
ethics committee to investigate your actions to determine whether they are criminal or 
other? 

 
As I have seen, your Office does not take the abuse of disabled children by the State 
seriously, particularly when it is at the hands of Tory Local Authority or Government 

departments, but especially when it saves money.  
 

Your quick response would be appreciated.  
 
Yours 

 
 
Howard Lamb 

DC 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


